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Georgia Postal History Society Announces the Digitizing of the Society’s Journal 

The officers of the Georgia Postal History Society are pleased to announce the availability in a 

digitized format of all issues of the Society’s journal. 

The G. P. H. S. Bulletin was the first journal of the Georgia Postal History Society. The first issue 

was published in May 1985. The first three volumes were titled G. P. H. S. Bulletin. The second 

three volumes were titled Bulletin. 

The first issue of Georgia Post Roads was published in September 1991. The stated purpose was 

“not as a replacement for the GPHS Bulletin but rather a means to keep the lines of communication 

open between members of the society and to provide timely information of interest to all 

members.” 

The digitized issues of the journal are available on the Georgia Postal History Society’s web page 

at http://www.sefsc.org/georgia-postal-history-society.html. 

The issues are also available on the American Philatelic Society’s library web page at 

https://stamps.org/services/library. 
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